
 
 
ANOTHER PHASE OF DEVICTOR PARK TRAIL 

DEVELOPMENT COMPLETED  

Recently, Lawrence Parks and Recreation Department 

staff completed the newest phase of the DeVictor 

Park trail (the dotted-red line  on the map above). The 

phase included grading and installing ag lime on the 

trail, replacing a section of the trail that was 

previously a mowed-grass trail.  At some point in the 

future, the section will be converted to concrete once 

sewer lines are established and additional housing is 

developed and completed in the area. The trail has 

developed as funding has allowed over the past five 

years. Plans to start the development of the trail 

down the east side of the park are hopeful for next 

year.  


